
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Youth Support Services Agreement 
 
Providing of Information to Providers of Youth Support Services and the Right to Opt Out 
 
 
 
Once your child is aged 13 or over, we are required by law to pass on certain information to 
providers of Youth Support Services in our area. This is the Local Authority Support Service for 
young people aged 13 to 19 in England. 
 
We must provide both the child’s and parent’s name(s) and address and any further information 
relevant to the Support Services Role. However, if the child is over 16, the child (or the parent(s)) 
can ask that no information beyond names, address and your date of birth be passed to the 
Support Service. 
 
Please see below on how to Opt Out of this arrangement. 
 
For more information about young people’s services, please go to the Directgov Young People 
Page at www.direct.gov.uk/en/YoungPeople/index.htm. 
 
Hessle High School and Sixth Form College will not give information about you to anyone outside 
of the school without your consent unless the law and rules allow us to. The School is required by 
law to pass some information about you to the Local Authority and the Department for Education 
(DfE). 
 
 
 
 
To Opt Out 
If you wish to opt out of this arrangement, please contact us on hhsoffice@hessleacademy.com 

http://www.direct.gov.uk/en/YoungPeople/index.htm

